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Happy New Year!

Happy New Year, everyone! 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and filled with
excitement for the possibilities that lie ahead in 2024. As
we embark on this new year, we are thrilled to share
some exciting news with you – HOTT is taking on our 14th
property!

Through our ongoing commitment to providing
affordable housing solutions, HOTT has been awarded
funding through the Multi-Unit Residential Acquisition
program. This funding enables us to acquire a market
rent building, allowing us to play a pivotal role in
ensuring that rents remain affordable for an impressive
99 years.

This new property acquisition marks a significant
milestone for HOTT, presenting a wonderful opportunity
to expand our portfolio and enhance our organizational
capacity. As we continue to grow, our dedication to
creating sustainable and inclusive communities remains
unwavering.

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all
our supporters, partners, and donors who have been
instrumental in making this achievement possible. Your
continued support fuels our mission to make a positive
impact on the lives of individuals and families through
the provision of affordable and quality housing. 

Thank you for being an integral part of the HOTT
community. Here's to a year filled with growth, positive
change, and, most importantly, a continued
commitment to providing homes for those who need
them. Cheers to the beginning of a wonderful year.  

Stay connected for more updates!

To stay updated on our work and activities, follow us on
social media, visit our website at https://www.hott.ca, or
reach out to us for more information!
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EXCITING NEWS AND A SPECIAL THANKS!

We are thrilled to announce that HOTT has been
awarded a generous donation of $11,900 from the
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board and the
Ontario REALTORS Care Foundation. This
invaluable support will directly contribute to our
mission of providing essential services and
affordable housing solutions to the community. A
heartfelt thank you to our partners for their
commitment to making a positive impact in the
lives of those we serve! 

RATE-MY-AGENT PARTNERSHIP

Get ready for a day of innovation and forward-thinking
as the HOTT Board of Directors gears up for our
upcoming Strategy Day! We love having the chance to
meet, collaborate, and plan out strategies for the
continued success of our organization. Stay tuned for the
exciting steps we're taking to ensure a brighter future in
providing affordable housing solutions. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS STRATEGY DAY 

Follow Us On Social Media: @HOTThousing

A simple yet powerful way to support our cause is
through word-of-mouth! Your conversations with
colleagues, neighbours, and friends can make a
tremendous impact, helping our small organization gain
recognition and garner much-needed support.
Together, let's amplify our mission and create positive
change! 

SHARE HOTT WITH YOUR COMMUNITIES 
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Exciting news! HOTT has partnered with Rate-My-Agent
Worthy Causes, receiving annual funding to combat the
housing crisis. Now, there's a unique chance to increase
our impact. If you know of charities dedicated to
affordable housing, connect them with HOTT. By
referring them to the program, we can both benefit,
ensuring more organizations receive the support they
need. Let's make a collective impact!


